HONE : 173 SUNDERLAND,

iflugh’ﬁ %{zgizter of ﬁhippin g,
55, Fawcett Street,

qD'8 R E@w?der“lan d, 1st August 1930,
90 RECEIVED ®

Dear 8ir, _

With reference to your letter of the 31st ultimo,
respecting the steamer "WALBORG" EX "SOLVIK", we have to
acquaint you that no opportunity has yet been afforded
for verifying the Freeboards, and we much regret that we
omitted to advise you to this effect when the vessel was here
in May last,

The Agents inform us that the vessel has not visited
Sunderland since, but they understand she is trading
regularly to N.E. Coast ports and in the event of the vessel
coming to Sunderland we shall endeavour to have the freeboard
marks verified.

We are, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,
THE SURVEYORS
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